
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Monday 13th March  2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

The National Education Union (NEU) have declared strike action, which will take place on the following 
dates: Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March 2023. 

 
The teachers have all confirmed that they will not be striking on these dates, so nursery will be open as 
normal on Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March 2023. 
 

 
We appreciate your continued understanding and support. 
  

Yours faithfully, 

Sally Appadu 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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